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COUNTY OF MILWAUKEE
INTEROFFICE COMMUNICATION


Date:		January 6, 2014

To:		Supervisor Michael Mayo, Chairman 
		Transportation & Public Works Committee
		
From:		Don Tyler, Director, Department of Administrative Services

Subject:		Status Update Regarding the Consolidated Facilities Plan (CFP)
[bookmark: _GoBack]		For Information Only

BACKGROUND      
In early Spring 2013 CBRE completed a comprehensive review of Milwaukee County’s core facilities and presented a series of recommendations to the Transportation & Public Works Committee.  The Department of Administration has subsequently formed a working team to begin the first phase of implementation based on CBRE’s recommendations.

During the month of December CBRE was engaged to work with a sub-group of the working team to:

· Complete a comprehensive analysis of current and future operating and capital expenses associated with the City Campus and Marcia Coggs Human Services Center based on the space efficiency standards as recommended in the CBRE Report;
· Shape and coordinate discussions with the State related to the potential for a long-term lease on all or a portion of the Marcia Coggs Human Services Center;
· Complete a benchmark analysis comparing the operating and capital costs of City Campus and Marcia Coggs Human Services Center against industry standards for commercial office space.
· Determine the next phase of implementation of the CFP effort.

The sub-group is comprised of:

Milwaukee County				CBRE
Don Tyler					Mike Parker
Julie Esch					Rolf Kemen
Greg High					Scott Weas
Gary Waszak
Teig Whaley-Smith
Don Natzke

NEXT STEPS

The Department of Administrative Services respectively requests the opportunity to provide an informational update to the Transportation & Public Works Committee and receive input and direction relative to our next steps on this project as we go forward in 2014 based on the budget approved by the Board.

A presentation will be made by Don Tyler, Director of Administrative Services and CBRE Executives, and handouts will be provided at that time.


cc: 	County Executive Chris Abele
Amber Moreen, Chief of Staff, County Executive’s Office
Kelly Bablitch, Chief of Staff, County Board of Supervisors
	
	

	


